
 

ECO WULF:  a new “zero-waste” shop just opened in Chapel Ash 

(opposite St Mark’s Church) selling shampoo/conditioner/body & shower 

soap/cleaning products etc and some dried food stuffs e.g. pasta, pulses, 

seeds.  Also plastic-free soaps and toiletries.  Bring your own containers.  

More info on the website http://ecowulf.com or speak to Angela Williams 

tel: 310812. 

Update on ‘SAVE WOOD ROAD SURGERY’ Campaign: The public 

meeting held at Christ Church made a big impression and as a result the 

surgery is still open and the consultation period has been extended until 

the end of September.  There will be a further public meeting on 

Wednesday 11 September. 6.00-8.00pm at Linden House on Tettenhall 

Road. If you can’t come yourself please pass a message on via Anja 

(07795 639886) or Pat Morris. Thank you. 

CC SOCIAL COMMITTEE NEWS 

Harvest Supper Sat Oct 5th 6.30pm. Ploughman's supper (Local 

produce) plus a presentation from Josh about his Equador expedition. No 

charge but donations appreciated. Please sign list in Jubilee room if you 

would like to come. 

St Peter’s Big Band, Concert Band & Senior Choir:  Sat 19 Oct – 

7.30pm.  Tickets £8, available from Church Office, Social Committee or 

St Peter’s School.     

 

 

WELCOME 
Christ Church:  

8.00am          Communion                  Rev Julia Cody 

11.00am         Parish Communion       Rev Carol Harley & Joy Dipple                                          
 

Prayer ministry is normally available after the service near the Lady Chapel                           

 

Good Shepherd 

9.30am           Family Communion     Rev Carol Harley & David Hughes  

                                                       

COLLECT 

God of constant mercy, who sent your Son to save us: remind us of your 
goodness, increase your grace within us, that our thankfulness may grow, through 
Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen. 

PRAYER AFTER COMMUNION 

God of all mercy, in this Eucharist you have set aside our sins 

and given us your healing: grant that, being made whole in Christ, we may bring 
that healing to this broken world, in the name of Jesus Christ our Lord.  Amen. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PARISH NOTICES: Christ Church and 

The Church of the Good Shepherd for the 

week beginning Sunday 08 September 2019 

The Twelfth Sunday After Trinity 

This Week’s Readings                   Next Week’s Readings  

Job 38: 1-3; 39: 1-12                  Job 38: 1-3, 8-11               

Psalm 148: 7-14 Mark 4: 26-29   Psalm 95: 1-7 Matthew 8: 23-27   
 
If you would like a copy of today’s readings please ask a Sidesperson 

  

Find us online at: www.christchurchtettenhallwood.co.uk 

CC email: info@christchurchtettenhallwood.co.uk 

Parish Office: 01902 238988 

Rector’s email: philwootton@sky.com 

Rev Phil Wootton is contactable by email       

or Tel: 01902 751116 

facebook address for Christ Church: 

    facebook.com/cctettenhallwood 

facebook address for Good Shepherd: 

    facebook.com/gscastlecroft 

 

PASTORAL: BOTH CHURCHES 
If you are aware of any member of our congregations who is unwell, going into hospital 

or just struggling in general, please let us know: 

For Christ Church contact Veronica Milward on 763468 or Liz Biddulph on 618394. 

For Good Shepherd contact Chris Nickholds on 753969 or Jane Brough on 762605.  

Rev Carol Harley is available for anyone who would like a confidential conversation about 

any matter. To make an appointment, please call her on 755316. 

 



 

 

This Week 

Monday                   2.00pm      Ladies Fellowship - AGM                                      

Tuesday           1.30-3.30pm     Place of Welcome at CC  

                               7.45pm     Wonderers House Group at 73 High  

                                                Meadows                                     

Wednesday              9.30am     Holy Communion at GS  

                                6.00pm     Wedding rehearsal at CC Austin/ 

                                                Simms                                    

Thursday                9.30am    Holy Communion at CC                                       

                      12.45pm    Prayer Lunch at CC 

                                 2.30pm    Prayers for Parliament and Nation at CC 

Friday           1.00pm-3.00pm    King’s School Yr 7 Welcome Service at CC 

                    12.45pm-2.15pm    Little Angels at CC 
                               

PARISH NOTICES 

WONDERERS HOUSE GROUP:  will be at 73 High Meadows, Tuesday 10 

September at 7.45 pm where we will do session 3 of the York course 

‘Living life to the full’.  

PRAYERS FOR PARLIAMENT & NATION:  Thursday 12 September, 

2.30pm AT CC. 

 

 

 

 

ORGAN DONATION:  On Sunday 15 September following morning 

service at about 12.30pm in the Jubilee Rooms at CC Dr Satya Sharma 

will be giving a talk about the importance of organ donation and clarifying 

changes in the law regarding giving of consent.  

MOTHERS’ UNION looks forward to meeting again after the August 

break. Thursday 19 September at 2.00pm. The Revd David Primrose will 

speak on “MU at the heart of a death-confident congregation”. 

CONTACT COFFEE: Thursday September 26th 2019 There will be a 

coffee morning at the home of VELIA GEEKIE (please note change of 

venue) when we plan our programme for the following year. Please come 

with your ideas. Time 10.30am Venue 12 Woodcote Road, Tettenhall. 

WOMENS’ INTERFAITH EVENT: The next " Women Together 

Wolverhampton " event will be held on Friday 27 September - 7pm till 

9pm approx at The Church at Perton. All ladies are welcome.  It is 

essential that we know numbers so please let Val Hanna know if you 

intend to come.  Children are also welcome to. 

COFFEE MORNING FOR MACMILLAN CANCER SUPPORT: to be held 

at the Church of the Good Shepherd on Saturday 28 September 10.30am 

-12.30pm. All are welcome. 

JOSH RETURNS FROM ECUADOR:  Hi everyone, Josh here.  I have returned 
from Ecuador!  I have had an amazing time, met wonderful, kind, loving people.  I 
have worked extremely hard alongside my team.  All the work benefitted the 

local people and their communities.  I have seen and experienced such wonderful 
things, God’s creation is truly amazing.  I would like to thank every single one of 
you for supporting and praying for me.  I look forward to sharing my amazing 

experiences with you all as soon as I can.  Thank you.  Josh. 

GOOD SHEPHERD RELIEF IN NEED CHARITY: Hello friends at Christ 

Church.  You are the backbone of many refurbishments as you so often provide 

the necessary kitchen items, bedding & towels.  I am really in need of ladies and 
children’s clothes and shoes, baby equipment, particularly cots and nappies.  A 
parcel has been sent from Christ Church to a 7 year old boy who has left care to 
return to his mum after serious domestic violence – so thank you as he will be 

going to school now looking smart.  Larger items can be collected from home.  My 
number is 07845003656.  Thank you Ann Reaney. 

EVENTS ELSEWHERE 

GOOD SHEPHERD MINISTRY Exhibition 6-9 p.m. Thursday 12 

September at the Light House Media Centre. Worth attending to see art 

work done by people in recovery. There will also be a silent auction of 

original art work and prints.  For information phone Kate Penman 07896 

843850. 

REGULAR SERVICES IN TETTENHALL WOOD PARISH 

Christ Church:      Sunday    8.00am  Holy Communion 

                                11.00 Sunday Praise [1st Sunday of the month] 

                                11.00am  Parish Communion [all other Sundays] 

                  Thursday    9.30am  Holy Communion 

Good Shepherd:    Sunday         9.30am   Family Communion 

Wednesday   9.30am   Holy Communion  

PRAYER POINTS 

Please include these items in your prayers this week: 

• Our Junior Church & leaders 

• Our Wardens, deputies & assistants 
• Those suffering from drug or alcohol abuse 

Good Shepherd Prayer Area: Windsor Gardens, Pinewood Close, 
                                                Aldwyck Drive 


